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Working together, all children can achieve!  

 

  

Dates for the diary: 

Tues 6th Nov – Year 3 Plas Power trip 

                     -Ceci Jenkinson to work with           

                       Year 6 group 

 

Weds 7th Nov – Outdoor Art Project – day 3 

Fri 9th Nov – School Council assembly 

Weds 14th Nov – Year 6 Cubic Maths       

                          Challenge at King’s School 

                          (selected pupils) 

 

Fri 16th Nov - Flu vaccines for Rec – Year 6 

                      Children in Need Pyjama Day 

 

 

30 Day Behaviour Challenge: 

Speaking nicely to each other and all adults 

in school 

Value of the Month: 

POSITIVITY! 

Brawddeg Yr Wythnos: 

Dw’in meddwl… 

I think… 

News: Mr Jones and Mr Hodges will be 

commencing their two-week paternity leave 

this week. We wish you all the best! 

Health & Safety: 

 Dinner & snacks - please cut grapes 

and cherry tomatoes in half 

 Please park considerately outside 

the school 

Last Week - Whole 

School Attendance: 

94.8%   

Reminders: 

 As we are a Healthy School, we only encourage healthy 

snacks at playtimes. 

 Please label all your child’s clothes. 

How can you help? 

 Promote resilience – model sticking at things even if they are difficult. 

 Read with your child for 10 minutes a day 

 Practise times tables  


